


mistransmission. If you receive this correspondence in error, please immediately delete it from your
system and notify the sender. You must not disclose, copy or relay any part of this correspondence if
you are not the intended recipient. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be the views of Buller
District Council.

                    

http://bullerdc.govt.nz/
http://westport.nz/

